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Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board 

	 Summary Minutes 

Meeting held on Wednesday 2nd November 2022, 1-3.30pm, via Teams
Please note these are not full minutes. They are intended to provide an overview of discussions and decisions. Due to the confidential nature of some of the items discussed, it is not possible to publically share full minutes. 


The Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board (NSAB) is the multi-agency partnership responsible for ensuring that adults at risk in Newcastle are safeguarded and protected.
	Self-Neglect Thematic Review
The NSAB agreed a report following a thematic review into self-neglect. The thematic review had been undertaken due to an increasing number of safeguarding adults concerns and Safeguarding Adults Review referrals about self-neglect. The review involved talking to practitioners about their experiences of self-neglect and the resources and training that supported their practice. A number of recommendations were made including: the findings being used in the review of the self-neglect practice guidance and training; sharing of the 7-minute guides; establishing a self-neglect practitioner forum; increasing confidence in the application of the Mental Capacity Act; adding self-neglect risks to core assessment forms/documentation and finding out more about dedicated services that support people who self-neglect and the potential of these being funded or commissioned locally.

	Integrated Care Board update
The Board received an update in relation to the development of the North East and North Cumbria Integrated Care Board (ICB), which has replaced the Clinical Commissioning Group. Director roles within the ICB are currently being appointed to, with Louise Mason-Lodge taking a strategic lead for safeguarding. The NSAB was reassured that safeguarding adults will remain a statutory function of the ICB and that there should not be too much change in how things currently operate. Governance arrangements are currently evolving and the NSAB will be kept updated as things develop.   

	Safeguarding Adults Week 2022
Final plans for Safeguarding Adults Week 2022 were shared. There are 15 events happening across 21-27 November 2022 in Newcastle, including two in-person events. Particular attention was drawn to the Regional Self-Neglect Webinar to be held on 22 November 2022, which include presentations from leading national experts and a launch of a new animation about self-neglect.

	Domestic Homicide Reviews

The NSAB received an update from the Community Safety Partnership about ongoing Domestic Homicide Reviews (DHRs). There are four ongoing DHRs, with two anticipated to be published in early 2023. A number of the findings and associated recommendations resonated with those from the recent Safeguarding Adults Reviews undertaken by the NSAB, in particularly those linked to drugs and alcohol. It was agreed that closer working with the Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board was welcomed and necessary.   

	Date of next meeting: Wednesday 11 January 2023, 1-3.30pm 


For more information about Safeguarding Adults, and the work of the Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board, please visit:
https://www.newcastlesafeguarding.org.uk/ 
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